¥J: | Planning,
;}j‘!—' Industry &
Environment

Ms Grace McDonald

ESR Developments (Australia) Pty Ltd
Level 29, 20 Bond Street

SYDNEY NSW 2000

21/07/2021
Dear Ms McDonald
Westlink Industrial Estate (SSD-9138102)
Response to Submissions (RtS)
The exhibition of the development application for the above proposal, including the Environmental

Impact Statement (EIS), ended on 19 July 2021.

All submissions received by the Department during the exhibition of the proposal are available on
the Department’s website at https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/39866 .
Please note that some agency submissions are still outstanding and will be forwarded to you once
received.

The Department will also be providing comments on the EIS, which will be sent to you separately.

We now require you to formally respond to issues raised in the submissions, as required under
clause 82 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2000. Please provide a
response within three months of the date of this letter.

Note that the time between the date of this letter and the date the Secretary receives your response
are not included in the period of ‘deemed refusal’, under clause 113(7) of the Environmental
Planning and Assessment Regulation 2000.

If you have any questions, please contact David Schwebel on 9274 6400 or at
david.schwebel@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

rllTE

Chris Ritchie
Director
Industry Assessments

as delegate for the Planning Secretary
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